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Please broadcast the following as a public service announcement as often as
possible between December 7 and 14:

A study group at The Evergreen State College is seeking volunteers to help

determine how families will react to severe energy cutbacks. Participating families

will spend one month living within strict energy limitations. Their experiences

may provide the key to helping us all adjust to the shortages of the future.

Interested? Call Dr. Ted Gerstl, The Evergreen State College, 866~6638.


